
March 28, 2007
Alan,

This is a great way to get the word about what my business has to offer.  I highly recommend the 
Town Planner Calendar.  

Furthermore, I was very impressed and appreciative with your knowledge of what our 
establishment wanted and needed.  Your consistent respectful follow-ups and personal touch 
made advertising in this great product enjoyable and easy. I can tell that you really do care about 
your clients.

Sincerely,

Charles Donahue
Owner


